
OBG MEN'S BILLARDS CLUB 

MINUTES 

August 5, 2015 

  
Officers in Attendance:  Bill Turechek, President 
                                       Tom Featherling, Vice-President 
                                       David Sasenick, Secretary 

                                       Jerry Brodeur, Treasurer 

                                       Eugene Steif, 2nd Vice-President 
                                       Ted Soper, 2nd Vice-President 
  
Meeting started at 9:54 a.m.  President Bill Turechek welcomed Ted Soper 
back. 
  
Discussion: Late arriving regular player 

When a regular player arrives after a substitute has already started playing, 
(1) should the regular player be allowed to play, or (2) should the substitute 
continue to play, or (3) should it be the Captain's choice? After a brief 
discussion, it was decided that the substitute would finish the first game; 
then it would be the Captain's choice whether the regular player or the 
substitute would continue. 
  
Discussion: Teams staying together from one season to another 

It was suggested that teams be allowed to stay together, if they so choose.  
The exception being any team that finishes in first, second, or third place 
must go into the open draft.  After discussion, it was decided that 
the Wednesday League will remain as is and every player will be in the 
open draft.  
  
Treasurer:  Jerry Brodeur 

He has the payouts from last season.  See him to collect your monies. 
  
Draft began at 10:07 a.m. 
  
Draft ended at 10:41 a.m. and meeting was adjourned. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
David Sasenick, Secretary 

 


